
RAP Update
April to June 2025

Relationships and
opportunities 
Anti-discrimination provisions
and recruitment retention and
professional development 
Indigenous Cultural Connections
are undertaking review a review of
our anti-discrimination provisions
and recruitment, retention and
professional development
strategies. 
     

Relationships 
National Reconciliation Week
event, 2 June  
We were joined by Seona James
from Indigenous Cultural
Connections, with the
Acknowledgement of Country by
our Board member, Vicky Peters. 

Seona’s address focused on the
theme for National Reconciliation
Week and the positive role that BSV
can play in reconciliation. 

You can also view RAP updates and
our ongoing commitment to
reconciliation on the website. 

Indigenous Data Sovereignty and
Governance 
VACCHO are leading a Victorian
Department of Health funded project to
implement the recommendations from
the University of Tasmania (UTAS) 2024
report on Indigenous Data Sovereignty
(IDSov) and Indigenous Data
Governance (IDGov) in Cancer
Screening. 

As part of the Victoria Cancer Screening
Partnership, BSV attended a two day
workshop on IDSov and IDGov facilitated
by UTAS and/or Macquarie University
inclusive of members of the Maiam nayri
Wingara Collective.
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